
 

 

 

 

ASHDALE CLUSTER PRIMARY ARTS 

 

The Ashdale Cluster Primary Arts phase of learning team are proud to 

announce the launch of our Instagram page. As a team we are passionate 

about providing an opportunity for students to show their skill and creativity in 

the visual arts. 

 

The Instagram page will be a forum for work completed by students at Ashdale 

Primary, Carnaby Rise Primary, Landsdale Primary and Madeley Primary to be 

showcased. We chose the Instagram platform because it provides an 

opportunity for family and friends to also experience the fantastic work being 

completed by our students regardless of where they are in the world. 

 

We ask you to enjoy the work and participate in discussion about what the 

students have completed. However, we also ask that you remember we are 

showcasing the work of primary school children so please keep your 

comments positive. 

 

You can follow us @ashdaleclusterprimaryarts 

 

We hope you enjoy viewing the work as much as the team have assisting the 

students to create it 

 

The Ashdale Cluster Arts Team 

 


